James A FitzPatrick
Nuclear Power Plant

268 Leke Road

PO Box 41

Lycoming, New York 13093

315.342-3840

z NewYork Power

o Michael J. Colomb
Al.l'hOl’lfv Site Executive Officer

July 22, 1999
JAFP-99-0229

United States Nuclear Reguiatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject; James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Security Plan, Revision 19
Security Contingency Plan, Revision 5

References: 1. NYPA Letter, M. J. Colomb to NRC (JAFP-99-0124), Security Plan,
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant, Revision 19, dated April 7,
1999
2. NYPA Letter, M. J. Colomb to NRC (JAFP-99-0125), Security
Contingency P'an, James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant, Revision
5, dated Aprit 7, 1999

Dear Sir:

Contained in references 1 and 2 were three sets of attachments, which included a
Summary of Changes and revised pages related to Revision 19 of the FitzPatrick Serurity
Plan, and revisior 5 of the FitzPatrick Security Contingency Plan.

Following the issuance of these revisions, it was identified ti.at the Summary of Changes
included with each Plan did not accurately reflect all changes contained in the revisions.

This letter is being submitted to provide three sets of corrected Summaries of Cha iges for
inclusion into the Security Plan, James A. FitzF-atrick Nuciear Power Plant, Revision 19,
and the Security Contingency Plan, James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant, Revision 5.

These enclosures are considered Safeguards Information and are proprietary in accordance
with 10 CFR 73.21 and 10 CFR 2.790(d)(1). Please inventory the cortents of this letter
and return the Docurnent Receipt Form to Mr. Thomas H. Teifke, Security/Safety/Fire
Protectior. Manager, New York Power Authority, James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Po.ver Plant.
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', United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn. Document Control Desk

Subject: Security Plan, Revision 19 and Security Contingency Plan, Revision 5
Page -2-

Questions conrerning the contents of this letter may be addressed to Mr. Gordon Brownell
at (315) 349-6360.

Very truly yours,

Michael J. Colo
Site Executive Officer

MJC:GB:las
Attachments as stated
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Regional Administrator (w/enclosures) (2)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Office of the Resident Inspector  (w/enclosures)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant

P.O. Box 136

Lyvoming, NY 13093

Mr. G. Vissing, Project Manager  (w/o enclosures)
Project Directorate |

Division of Licensing Project Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop 8C2

Washington, DC 20555




